
 
21 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,       

Battle of the Boroughs 2018 – Dance Competition 

 

I am pleased to inform you that we have successfully made the finals for this new exciting event. The 

competition will take place in the evening of Saturday 7 July at Jubilee High School Theatre, 

Addlestone, KT15 1TE.  The children need to arrive at 5.00pm for the rehearsal.  The competition 

begins at 6.30pm and aims to finish approximately 8.30pm.   

 

Rehearsals  

There has been another rehearsal added to make final touches to the performance. This will be on 

Monday 2 July after school until 4.30pm and it is essential for everyone to attend. 

 

Costumes (Year 6 girls only) 

Please follow the link and order your child’s costume in the required size. Children will need to wear 

plain white, clean trainers. 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/GUBA%C2%AE-Stripe-Hooded-Legging-

Tracksuit/dp/B07BSQNS4J/ref=sr_1_4?ie=UTF8&qid=1528876290&sr=8-4&keywords=love+kids+tracksuit  

 

Costumes (Year 6 boys only) 

As the boys need alterations to their costumes, I will purchase their costumes so please pay £10.00 

through Tucasi which will be set up.   

 

Tickets 

Tickets for Battle of the Boroughs are now on sale. There are 100 dancers in the final and only 200 

spectator seats so each child will be limited to two spectator tickets.  Tickets cost £5 per dancer entry 

and £10 per spectator (maximum 2).   

 

Tickets must be purchased via paypal for which you will need to register if you do not already have 

an account.  Once registered, in order to purchase tickets please click ‘Send or Request Money’ and 

follow the prompts: 

 

www.paypal.com 

Payee: redz.streetdance@gmail.com 

Reference: Your child’s full name and school e.g. Joe Bloggs – Stamford Green 

 

Anyone wishing to purchase additional tickets will go on a standby list.  Once all dancers have 

purchased their tickets they will know how many seats are left over and may be able to offer an 

extra tickets then.  Please note that ticket deadline is Thursday 28 June 2018.  After this date, they will 

offer any seats not sold to those on the waiting list.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope the children will enjoy being a part of this new 

adventure. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs James  

Higher Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA) 

jamess@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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Please Return to Mrs James by Monday 25 June 2018 

 

My Child ___________________________________ can / cannot take part in the Battle of the Borough 

competition. 

 

Please complete: 

 

I intend to transport my own child to and from the event:__________________________________________ 

 

I have arranged for my child to be transported to the event by:____________________________________ 

 

I have arranged for my child to be collected from the event by:___________________________________ 

 

In case of any problems, I can be contacted on: _________________________________________________ 

 

I give authorisation for images to be used of my child for local media purposes: YES / NO 

 

Signed__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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